
 
 

12th Annual CHHS Golf Team 
Fundraising Tournament 

 
 
Dear Community Partner, 
 
 On Monday, September 30th, 2019, the Colleyville Heritage High School Golf Team Booster 
Club will hold the 12th Annual CHHS Golf Team Fundraising Tournament at Timarron Country Club 
in Southlake, Texas.  This tournament is our only fundraiser for the year and will pay for all 
tournament and practice fees as well as travel and equipment expenses. 
 
 The CHHS Golf Team competes with 4 teams - Varsity Boys, Varsity Girls, JV Boys & JV 
Girls.  Each team plays in at least 7 tournaments a year.  During the 2018-2019 school year, CHHS 
golf was highly competitive. The CHHS Varsity Girls team had players progress all the way to the UIL 
Girls Regional Tournament in Lubbock, Texas.  The Varsity Boys team qualified for Regionals and 
had a player come in 2nd at the UIL Boys State Championship for 5A schools.  In order to maintain 
these teams, fundraising is essential. 
 
 The CHHS Golf Team is reaching out to the community and asking for support.  Would you 
please consider contributing to our fundraising golf tournament by either playing in our tournament, 
participating as a sponsor or donating an item or service for the raffle or silent auction?  The CHHS 
Golf Booster Club is a non-profit 501(c) 3 organization and donations are tax deductible.  Our Tax ID# 
is 83-2278708. 
 
 Please visit our website www.colleyvilleheritagegolf.com for more information about the team, 
the tournament and to secure a sponsorship.  Or, contact Kimberly O’Daniel at 
panthergolf2020@gmail.com. 
 
 Golf is one of the few sports that can be learned at a young age and played throughout adult 
years.  These young golfers are not only competing in the game of golf, but they are also learning 
important morals and values that are thus building their character. 
 
 Thank you for your time and consideration.  We value our supporters and aim to give them a 
lot of exposure, in the tournament and on social media.  Please call, text or email any questions to the 
numbers below or to panthergolf2020@gmail.com.  You may also mail donations to Kimberly 
O’Daniel or call her to pick them up. 
 
Respectfully,   
        
Kimberly O’Daniel       Gerald Brown 
CHHS Golf Tournament Chair          CHHS Golf Coach  
(817) 881-5100       (817) 305-4700 
panthergolf2020@gmail.com      gerald.brown@gcisd.net  
 

Donation Pick-Up Request or Mailing Address 
Kimberly O’Daniel 

507 Aurora Dr. Euless, TX 76039 



 


